
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
20th July 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The Academy is changing our locker system, therefore locks will no longer be sold to the 
students.   All parents will now need to purchase a locker code through the ParentPay 
system on a yearly basis at a cost of £5.00 per year. 
 
Over recent years Q3 Academy has been able to absorb and manage costs that other 
schools have had to start charging for. However, we have now found ourselves in a position 
where we need to charge an annual fee for use of the lockers although we are going to 
invest that money back into the children’s education in other ways. 
 
If you do not have internet access you will be able to access ParentPay at the Academy on 
the Parent Consultation day on Wednesday 26th July, or facilities are available at your local 
library free of charge. 
 
Thank you for supporting the Academy with this transition. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr M Arnull 
Head of School 
 
 
 


